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OLD BAPPENINGS:

We've had a fair old gap since the last Newsletter with only one 'get-
together" in between, the "AT HOME" evening with Jean and Doug Painter.
Present were most of our regular stalwarts but no new faces. Hope to
see:- more and new Morgan owners and enthusiasts this coming year.

NEW HAPPENINGS:
One or two things in the planning stage at the moment such as:-

If sufficient enthusiasm exists, a weekend is planned at Rathfon Inn,
Port Colbourn for early spring or possibly May 24 weekend. This will
take the form of a social gathering and overnight stay with dinner etc.,
at the said hostelry and a leisurely tour of the Niagara region the
following day. May be able to coincide this with blossom Sunday in

the Niagara fruit belt. Very colourful and some lovely windy roads.
Total costs for this weekend will be forthcoming as soon as information

'is obtained.

At longer range, the Internationzl M.0.G. Concours and viewing of the
Shaefer 500 will be in July lst weekend 1972.

Dave Smith and I (Norm Hendrycks) both moved to new abodes at the
beginning of December. These new addresses and phone numbers are
listed at the end of this newsletter.

Another group gathering of the T.M.0.G. will be forthcoming at Norm's
place (as soon as I can get the rec. room finished, hopefully before
the end of March).

Doug Price is returning shortly from a lengthy sojourn in Europe,

Britain and latterly Australia. In Britain he picked up another

Morgan and in Australia he got married, so he's not been completely
idle. The above group gathering will hopefully be a '"welcome back"
do for Doug also.

The "Glidden Tour" for antique and interesting automobiles is at
Lake Placid N.Y. for October 9th and l4th.

The "Carp Air Show" is in Ottawa, 3rd weekend of October, with free
entry to antique cars. Lots of interesting machines, both in the air
and on the ground. 'Haven Hill" in Detroit will once again be in
October.



ODDS & SODS:

We have gained a M.0.G. car club member from Wéshington in Tom
Farmerie. Welcome to Toronto! He is looking for an older Morgan.

For those interested in refinishing, their Morgans or getting odd
jobs done the T.M.0.G. newsletter will start including some useful
names and addresses shortly.

Ben Kelter has volunteered to give a talk and demonstration on
carburettor and ignition timing one evening. Ashe is an expert and
professionally active in this field, it should be an evening well
worthwhile attending. Dave Smith or I would appreciate a call from
all those who would be interested. ) )

NEXT MEETING:

Talk, photos and general conviviality .are the order of the evening
at Ben & Mary Kelter's.

396 Dorchester Crescent,
Burlington, Ontario

Phone 632 - 2521
DATE: February 26th, Saturday
TIME: 8.00 - 8.30 PM.

The Morgan Owners Group Toronto "T.M.0.G." is a very social group,

with a very long list of Morgan owners and enthusiasts in and around
Toronto. We welcome any new people in the area and we wish to inform
all interested parties to attend our scenic Sunday afternoon drives
around the Toronto area. Pictures, talk, picnics are all a part of
these drives. Its a beautiful sight seeing a group of Morgans trailing
one another and parked together on a bright sunny Sunday afternoon.

Try one or all of our short drives this summer and see for yourself.

Until the next newsletter or when we may meet, this is Norm of T.M.0.G
reving away.

DAVE SMITH, NORM HENDRYCKS, MIKE GELUCH,
4 Goodwood Road, 3808 Wyewood Road, 84 Burrows Avenue,
Bramales, Ontario Mississauga(Malton) Islington, Ontario

459 - 1741 679 - 9107 239 - 2684



MORGAN CONCOURS (TINTERNATIONAL)

Friday June 30 (5 - 12 pm)

Sat. July 1 (9 - 12 am)

Sat. July 1 (1 - 5 pm)

Sat. July I (7 - 9 pm)

Sunday July 2 (9

3 pm)

Sunday July 2 (7 - 9 pm)

'Monday July 3 2272222

CHARGES:

Registration & Social Hour

Late Registration---At the Sheridan Manor Inn
Buffet Lunch served on grounds.

Concours on Sheridan Manor Estate

(12 acres in rear of Inn)

This looks good.

Flea Market---Charge $3.00 for space(Might be
good if your looking for part or selling).

Banquet at Buckhill Falls honoring

. P.H.G. Morgan and presentation of Awards

($7.50 per person)
P.H.G. Morgan is planning to attend this event.

- 49 cars last year---alot of Morgans to see
All years and Models.

Motor as a group to Raceway to view Sheafer
500 (Indy Type Cars) 2 free tickets to each
Morgan, Parade lap around course.

(We had fun last year doing this lap).

Tour of Morgans through Poconos includes
Camelback Ski Area, Shawnee-on-Delaware,
Skytop Club, Buckhill Falls, State Park,
Lake Wallenpaupack, Memorytown Homestead

More tours---free time
Admission Charge per car ($5.00 to $6.00)

to cover cost of concours, tours, plaques and
2 race tickets. ‘

Registration forms for this event will be available to us in March plus areas
to stay (for one our two days accomodations) and camping areas available.

Keep this in mind for that weekend.

This will be ideal for the Canadian Morgan

owners since our holiday will be on Friday June 30, 1972,



